
Attention payette national forest supervisor, 

 

If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an 

area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to 

our economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project. 

 

The comment period has provided meaningful time to review the document. Idahoans need to see 

the benefits of the Stibnite Gold Project come to life. It is with this knowledge that I encourage the 

U.S. Forest Service to select the modified plan of restoration and operations Midas Gold Idaho 

presented, known as Alternative 2 in the draft Environmental Impact Statement, and permit the 

project. 

 

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the proposed plan and 

determine the course of action, I encourage you to consider and appropriately weigh the positive 

benefits Midas Gold will have on Idaho. We need to move this project ahead after the 60-day 

comment period. Alternative Two truly is a win-win opportunity for Idahoans and the environment. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Name: Shaun Burgess 


